
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Kuwaiti Parliamentary delegation, lauds both
countries’ adherence to traditions, shared social harmony

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met a parliamentary delegation from

Kuwait’s National Assembly, led by Member of Parliament Sheikh Fahad Falah bin Jami’ on

21/9/2023, and discussed the bilateral ties between Iraqi and brotherly Kuwait, ways to enhance

them, and the developments of the situation in the region. His Eminence lauded the adherence of

both  brotherly  countries  to  genuine  Arabic  traditions  and  shared  social  harmony.  H.E.

illustrated the unprecedented state of security, social, and political stability, due to the

Iraqi sacrifices and the maturity of the Iraqi experience after two decades of change. H.E.

indicated that the internal stability of Iraq enabled it to regain its role and Arabic,

regional, and international role. Moreover, H.E. affirmed that Gulf Cup 25 in Basrah greatly

illustrated Iraq’s bright image to its Arab brother. At the end of the meeting, H.E. expressed

our wishes for Kuwait - people and government - more prosperity, welfare, and advancement.


